
 

 

You Said, We Did 

Beat Manager PC Chris Lorraine and his 
colleagues have continued patrols across the 
wider Terrington area – particularly 
focussing on tackling off-road vehicle use 
around Terrington & St Germans as well as 
looking at preventing speeding in the rural 
villages. 

The next Priority Setting Meeting for Downham Market, Watlington & Terrington 
is on Tuesday 30 April at 7pm at the Terrington St Clement Pavilion and online via 
Teams.  

Email EOKingsLynn@norfolk.police.uk for the link. 

 

Road safety – tackling anti-social driving, driver education, safety around schools 

Youth engagement – working with young people to prevent anti-social behaviour 
and crime 

ASB in rural villages – tackling anti-social behaviour in the rural areas 
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